
  

TRANSLATION FROM FRENCH 

ITEM (2) 

Toulouse, May 13, 1967 

From: Guilio Gaslini 

To: The Consulate General 
of the United States of America 

To the kind attention of Mr. John E. Hall 

I have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 
May 5, 1967. 

However, I think that we have not understood each other. 

I have already made declarations concerning the subject of our 
letters; however, these declarations were made in French and-addressed 
to the Office of Attorney Garrison on March 17, 1967. I doubt that they have 
understood the value of these declarations in New Orleans. 

I only wanted that you ascertain that my letter was truly interpreted, 
translated, and above all understood. 

In awaiting (your reply), accept, Mr. Vice Consul, my distinguished 
regards. 

s/ Gaslini 
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